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Summary 
 
Statutory Notices have been published in relation to the re-organisation at King’s Wood 
Infant and King’s Wood Junior Schools, High Wycombe.  The statutory objection period is 
now finished but one objection to the proposal has been received.  The School Organisation 
Committee is asked to consider the matter and to determine the notices. 

 
Recommendation 
 
That the Statutory Notices to:   
 

a) Discontinue King’s Wood Infant Schools with effect from 31 August 2002 
b) Discontinue King’s Wood Junior School with effect from 31 August 2002 
c) Establish a new combined school with effect from 1 September 2002 
d) Establish the new school on the site of the King’s Wood Junior School 

 
To be determined by the School Organisation Committee 
 
Supporting Information 
 
The Statutory Notices relating to future arrangements for primary education at King’s Wood 
Infant and King’s Wood Junior Schools, High Wycombe, were published on 12 November 
2000.  The statutory objection period has now closed.   
 
One statutory objection to the proposal has been received.   
 
Copies of the proposals along with supporting papers were circulated to all Members of the 
Committee in November.  (MEMBERS ARE ASKED TO BRING THESE PAPERS WITH 
THEM TO THE MEETING IN ORDER THAT APPROPRIATE CONSIDERATION LEADING 
TO A DECISION CAN TAKE PLACE). 
 
 
 

AGENDA ITEM 5 (ii) 



In addition, for Members information, the following are enclosed: 
 
Consultation paper May 2001 “Future arrangements for Primary Education at King’s Wood 
Infant and King’s Wood Junior Schools” 
 
Report to Cabinet Member for Schools : “Future arrangements for Primary Education at 
King’s Wood Infant and King’s Wood Junior Schools, High Wycombe – October 2001” 
 
Report by Property Management (Architects) on the School Sites-18 June 2001 
 
Correspondence between the Acting Chairman of Governors at Kings Wood Infant school 
and the LEA. 
 
Further information on revenue and capital implications for the proposals. 
 
Resources Appraisal 
 
There are no immediate resource implications arising directly from this report. 
 
 
 
Your questions and views 
 
If you have any questions about the matters contained in this paper please get in touch with 
the Contact Officer whose telephone number is given at the head of the paper. 
 
If you have any views on this paper which you would like the Cabinet to consider, or if you 
wish to object to the proposed decision, please inform the Head of Cabinet Support by 
[Date].  This can be done by telephone (to 01296 382966),  Fax (to 01296 383441), or e-mail 
to cabinet@buckscc.gov.uk 
 
 
 


